
The Upper Chesapeake Wooden Boat Builders School, formerly 

located at the Havre de Grace Maritime Museum has relocated to 

the Upper Bay Museum in North East, Maryland.  

 

The Fall Semester will begin on September 11, 2012 and is listed 

in the Harford Community College’s Program and is also men-

tioned on the Cecil Community College’s website.  

 

Come see our 100 year old wooden and canvas canoes, recently 

completed boat school sailing dingy along with other boats and 

many other artifacts will be on display. 

September 8th, 2012 10:00 A.M - 5:00 P.M.  Canoe enthusiasts mingle and 

launch their boats in the park. 

 UBM hosts their historical 

hunting demonstrations 

including punt, bushwacking 

and sculling demos.  

 Museum/Boat School Tours 

 Explore Boat School’s Courses 

Free to 

Attend 

Chesapeake Bay Boat Builders 

www.facebook.com/cwbbs 

www.upperbaymuseum.org/boat-school 

cwbbschool@gmail.com 

Phone: (410) 370-0194 

UPPER CHESAPEAKE WOODEN BOAT BUILDERS SCHOOL & UPPER BAY MUSEUM PRESENTS  

Grand Opening 

& Canoe Rendezvous 

North East Community Park hosts the Boat School’s 

new location with canoe ramp accessibility.  

UPPER BAY MUSEUM 
www.upperbaymuseum.org 

info@upperbaymuseum.org 

P.O Box 275  

North East, MD 21901 


